
31 Platt Drive 

Prospect, CT 06712 

June 14, 2018 

Members of the Derby Board of Education: 

RECEIVED 
DERBY, CT 

JUN 1 8 2018 

SUPERINTENDENT'S 
OFFICE 

I am currently pregnant and due on November 25, 2018. I am writing this letter to request additional 

childrearing leave at the end of my disability period. Once my 12 weeks of FMLA time expire, I would like 

to take the rest of the school year, as well as the following full school year (approximately 18 months), 

to be with my child. I would be returning to my English position at Derby High School in August of 2020. 

As per the contract, I will send notification in writing of my desire to return seven months prior to the 

end of my leave, in January of 2020. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Cara Rice 


